
ALLEN BAPTIST MISSION 

Northern, Samar 

 

To: PAME 

 

 Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

 

 The Allen Baptist Mission in Northern Samar, we thank you for your prayers and 

financial support to our ministry. Your support is a big help for the ministry for the additional 

finance to our weekly activities. You encourage us to do more in serving Him.  

 

 This second quarter of the year (April- June 2015), we praise God for the additional 

members to our church. We baptized 7, as a result of our Bible Study, Extension Classes, Soul 

winning. In our Bible study we have two (2) areas every week with the average attendance of 

10, Extension Classes (Bible Story telling for kids) every Saturday, average attendance of 30 

Children. Our Sunday worship we have an average attendance of 20. Our house serves as a 

church, that’s the reason I cannot accommodate bigger crowd. But this is not the hindrance for 

us to stop serving Him and stop reaching people to share the Word of God. We always thank 

God for all the blessings to us and to our ministry.  

 

 Thank you for Pastor Edgar Nono for sending us gospel tracts. Every time we go out for 

soul winning, those who cannot perform soul winning they give out gospel tracts. Through this 

we reach out more souls to be saved.  

 

 Our prayer request:  

1. More souls to be saved  

2. Prospect for baptism 

3. Faithfulness of the members and their involvement 

4. And lot and church building 

 

 Thank you very much and God bless. 

 

        Yours for souls, 

        Pastor Sonny Carias 
        And Family 
 
 



 


